
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JULY 16, 2024 

1 

Temporary Suspension of Provider Rate Requests  

This notice is to inform the network of a temporary suspension of CBH’s biannual provider rate request 

process. This decision has been made due to current fiscal constraints. Per CBH protocol, individual provider 

rate increase requests can be submitted to CBH biannually on March 15 and September 15. CBH is 

suspending the process for the remainder of calendar year 2024 and will not be accepting or considering any 

rate requests during this time. CBH will reassess its fiscal position in January 2025 and will inform the 

network of whether the process will resume in March 2025.  

We appreciate your continued partnership. Any questions should be directed to your assigned Provider 

Relations Representative. 

https://cbhphilly.org/
https://cbhphilly.org/cbh-providers/provider-network/rates-and-out-of-network-information/

